RPA

!:JERSNﬂ WORKS NOTIFICATION

NOVEMBER 2023

Works notice: Monday 6 November 2023

Lambie Dew Drive road closure for tree pruning and removal

Between the hours of 7am and 5pm from Monday 6 November to Friday 10 November
(inclusive), access to Gloucester House Drive from Lambie Dew Drive will be closed
while our contractors commence tree pruning and removal works.

Tree pruning and removal on Lambie Dew Drive and John Hopkins Drive is required to make way for
the hospital redevelopment project. The Zouki Café balcony on level 4 of the main hospital building will
be closed for these works on Monday 6 and Tuesday 7 November.

A traffic control plan has been developed and there will be traffic controllers in place for the duration
of works to help pedestrians and vehicles navigate the space.
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* No access to Gloucester House Drive from

. . Traffic contro| M
Lambie Dew Drive :
*  Pruning and removal of some trees

e Closure of balcony at Zouki Café level 4 on
Monday 6 and Tuesday 7 November

e Loading dock will be accessible at all times
* Possible noise and dust
*  Traffic controllers will be in place

* Increase of construction works and traffic

Landscaping works

To help inform decisions around tree removal, an environmental impact assessment was conducted to evaluate
the project’s impacts on the local ecology. To mitigate the impact of tree removal, we have incorporated a
replanting strategy which includes the planting of new trees within the project area.

The landscaping plan includes flora that is indigenous to the local area. The heritage and landscape interpretation
strategy has been thoughtfully considered to respect RPA’s heritage, replace significant plantings and maximise
tree canopy where appropriate. Learn more in the Landscaping Fact Sheet on our project website.

More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority. For any
queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team via email
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works.

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team

How can | contact the project team?

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.

Email: SLHD-RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | Website: rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au



https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au/getmedia/a9509e45-68d4-49fb-96e5-2a5c974d87ef/231017_RPA_Fact-Sheet_Landscape-Interpretation_A4_V7.pdf.aspx
https://www.rparedevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:RPARedevelopment%40health.nsw.gov.au?subject=Construction%20activity

